
 

        

 

New Delhi, 

July 7, 2022  

 

 

Your Lordship,  

 

Warm greetings from the Northeast Catholic Research Forum (NECARF)!  
 

Our Ecclesiatical Advisor, Rev. Fr. Linus Neli would have kindly talked to you about the 
upcoming one-day meeting of the Northeast Catholic Research Forum (NECARF) 
members and state Catholic Association leaders to be held in Guwahati. 
 

The meeting will be held on August 20, 2022, at the Don Bosco Institute of Management, 
Kharguli, Guwahati, to take stock of our journey so far, and to discuss the way forward.  
 

We would like to request you to kindly grace the inaugural session as the Guest of Honour 
and address our members in the second session of the meeting, at 1030 hours.  
 

We look forward to your kind consent at your earliest convenience. The tentative meeting 
schedule is enclosed for your kind perusal.   

 

 

Respectfully yours in Christ, 

 

 
 

(James Pochury) 

Convenor, NECARF 

 

 

To: 

 

His Lordship, 

Most Reverend (Dr.) James Thoppil, 

Secretary, Northeast Regional Bishops’ Council (NERBC) 

Bishop of Kohima,   

Post Box No. 519 

Kohima - 797001, Nagaland 

 

 


